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Northern Virginia Archers 

September 2023 
 

Date of Meeting: September 7, 2023 

 

NORVA members in attendance:  
 
John Shea  Gerry Petraitis Uwe Jacobs  Susan Erdos 
Patrick King  Jim Libovicz  Jordan Faircloth Dave Grant 

 
Next Meeting:  

October 5 
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Message from the Board 
As required in NORVA’s by-laws, this Newsletter is a report to the membership of the 
Board’s actions.  It also constitutes the minutes from the September 2023 meeting. 
 

General Items 

The September 2023 meeting was led by Treasurer John Shea. 
 
∙Construction Update: The pavilion at the practice range is complete it looks great. 
 
∙New 3-D targets: Our order came in for 11 new targets (and 20 new inserts).   
 
∙Repairs: The Club had to pay to clean out the drain at the clubhouse.  We are hoping that there 
will not be flooding at the clubhouse. 
 
∙Volunteer Hours: We are piloting a new mechanism to post and track volunteer service 
opportunities.  With the start of Fall we are in particular need of maintenance to keep the trails 
and area around the clubhouse free of leaf clutter.   
 
Follow this link to our Sign-Up Genius for posted opportunities:  
 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C084BAEAE23A3FBC25-44679402-volunteer  
 
 

Election of 2024 Officers 

Elections were held for the 2024 Officers. 
 

There was only one nominee for each position.  The vote was unanimous to approve the 
entire slate.  Congratulations to the 2024 Officers. 

 
President: Ken Wilkinson  

Vice President: Patrick King 
Secretary:  James Libovicz  

Treasurer:  John Shea  
Membership Officer: Gerry Petraitis  

 

Thank you to the 2023 Officers for their service.   
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A special shout out is in order to President Joe Wolfe  
for his MANY years of service to NORVA.   

Your wisdom and leadership will be missed! 
 

 
Membership (Gerry Petraitis) 

A membership orientation was held on September 9.  The Club now has 835 members.  

 
In October Gerry will hold the Club’s last membership orientation of the year. 

 

 
Tournaments (Jordan Faircloth) 

At the September meeting, new Tournaments Chair Jordan Faircloth informed that he 

would check the course ahead of the month’s shoots. 

 
 
Events (Susan Erdos) 

The Back Country Hunters & Anglers shoot was held at NORVA on September 16. 

There are no more shoots scheduled at NORVA for 2023. 

 
 
Secretary Update   (Jim Libovicz) 

A special thank you to Jason Middleton for producing the NORVA Newsletter while Jim 
was away for the summer.  Much appreciated! 
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Treasurer’s Report (John Shea) 

NORVA's checking account for the end of August was just under $60,000. Our projected end of 
year balance is $18,000, with $10,000 of that part of reserve.  
 
The possible purchase of a new ATV/UTV is part of that budget. We'll talk about that at another 
meeting when there are more people. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 


